PARK CITY

Administrative Services

January 16, 2001

To whom it may concemn,

I am writing this letter of reference regarding the work of Jim Gault and Salt City Records. Park
City Municipal Corporation purchased a Richard Wilcox Mobile System from Jim more than two
years ago, This system was installed in a new storage facility which the city built. I was
responsible for choosing the storage system. Jim assisted me with the research and design of our
shelving and security cage. He maximized the space available and submitted the bid with best
quality equipment and lowest price.

We have been extremely please with the product we received. Jim supervised the installation
personally and followed up to make sure we have been satisfied. We have had no problems with
the system which was installed. The mobile system has been 100% reliable.

Most importantly, I want to say a few words about working with Jim. I did quite a bit of research
for this project and worked with a number of vendors. I must say that Jim was the easiest to
work with, he was creative, and he always has a positive, helpful attitude. He is first on my list
for future records storage projects.

If I can be of any further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 435.615.5256 or
beth@parkcity2002.com.

Sincerely,
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Elizabeth A. Sunday
Technical Services Manager

Park City Municipal Corporation ® 445 Marsac Avenue ® P.O. Box 1480 ¢ Park City, Ut 84060-1480
Phone (801) 645-5000 « FAX (801) 645-5078
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